NJROTC/NNDCC Programs: 

Bentonville Schools will be offering a Naval JROTC program.  The program will be housed at Bentonville High School but will be open to both Bentonville High School students and Bentonville West High School students. 

According to Jennifer Morrow, Ph.D., Executive Director of Secondary Education (grades 9-12) they anticipate hiring a course teacher that will begin in July/Aug 2021. The student course selection option will be made available for the first time in Jan/Feb enrollment options. She indicates that they had more than 100 students respond to their first recruitment cohort. 

If interested in being involved the MOAA POC for this program is:
Commander Roger Rickard, United States Navy, Retired. Currently serves as the 2nd Vice President of the Arkansas Council of MOAA Chapters.  Commander Rickard was also instrumental in the start and success of the Alma Public Schools program and worked there until his retirement.
Phone:  (479) 414-5390
Email:  J.rickard@cox.net   
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
